
NOTICE IS HEREBY POSTED 

This is an announcement to all shooters, members 
and guests.  

Effective immediately the SIG Sauer P320 platform, 
including all variants such as M17, M18, X5, AXG and 
any aftermarket configurations are strictly prohibited 

anywhere on VOMTC property. 

 This includes all ranges, parking areas and club 
facilities, regardless of whether they are in use or 

stored in a bag or vehicle. 

 This constitutes a TOTAL ban and applies to all 
activities hosted at VOMTC.  

This policy was enacted by the Board of Directors out 
of caution, in response to credible reports of 

unintentional discharges associated with this 
platform, including a recent fatality. 

Our priority is to ensure a safe environment for 
shooters, competitors, members and guests. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation, 

VOMTC Board of Directors. 


